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I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health will provide the Board of Health for Peel 
Public Health up to $91,835,900 in one-time funding for the 2021-22 funding year and up to 
$2,112,000 in one-time funding for the 2022-23 funding year, to support the provision of public 
health programs and services in your community, including extraordinary costs associated 
with preventing, monitoring, detecting, and containing COVID-19 in the province. 

Ontario recognizes the considerable time and resources necessary for public health units to 
continue to effectively respond to COVID-19, including leading the roll-out of the COVID-19 
vaccination program at the local level. 

The Ministry of Health has approved one-time funding to support approximately 50% of 
estimated eligible COVID-19 extraordinary costs at this time, and will work with you to monitor 
and track more detailed and accurate requirements and spending for COVID-19 through in­
year financial reports and make any adjustments to funding, as required, throughout the 2021 
funding year. 

Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health, will write to Peel Public Health shortly 
concerning the terms and conditions governing the funding. 
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